
    

Our School Vision 
A Christian school at the heart of the community that we serve. 
Achieving our goals as we are guided by God’s light. 
Believing in ourselves, in each other and in God. 
Caring and nurturing all of God’s children in our school family. 
Sharing our aspirations through our exciting, enriched and inclusive curriculum. 

“Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in fact you 
are doing.” 1 Thessalonians 5 Verse 11 
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Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week, the repairs to the kitchen have started and we are pleased that these are nearing completion. A thorough 
deep clean is scheduled for next week and we anticipate reopening the kitchen on Thursday. For next week, please 
continue to preorder dinners in order to support us whilst we move back to using our own facilities. 

Earlier in the week, we were pleased to welcome Mr. Anderson to our school community as our new caretaker. He 
brings significant skills and experience to this area and we are really looking forward to the positive impact we know 
he will bring to our school. 

Within our school, we celebrate achievements in a number of ways and today we have been pleased to award 67 
excellent attendance certificates for the first half term. As you may be aware, we recognise attendance achievements 
on a half-termly basis, with gold, silver and bronze awards presented at the end of each term. This system not only 
acknowledges current success but also encourages sustained attendance throughout the academic year. 

Governance is extremely important in a school and I would like to draw your attention to an important opportunity 
within this newsletter. We are currently seeking new governors to join our dedicated team. Governors play a crucial 
role in shaping the strategic direction of our school and ensuring the best possible outcomes for our children. If you 
are interested in this rewarding position or would like more information, please speak with me directly or contact the 
school office. Your unique perspectives and skills could be invaluable in supporting our school's ongoing development. 

Alongside this newsletter, you should receive a leaflet from South Cave Football Club regarding their foodbank 
collection. Last year, the club did an excellent job of collecting food for East Yorkshire Foodbank. Over the coming 
days, many houses locally will be receiving a leaflet regarding a doorstep collection by volunteers from the club. Our 
school has once again agreed to support this valuable cause by acting as a collection point should you wish to donate 
this way. Last year’s collection produced a huge amount of food for the foodbank. It would be great if we could 
support the club in surpassing last year’s great effort! Please can any donations be sent into school by Friday 29th 
November. 

I hope you have a great weekend.  

Richard Winks,  Headteacher 
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  CLASS  NEWS 
Class One 

This week we have enjoyed writing letters in 
English. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week, we are looking forward to  

our nativity rehearsals. 

Class Two 

This week we enjoyed taking photos in 
computing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week, we are looking forward to  

learning the songs for the nativity. 

Class Three 

This week we have started gymnastics. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week, we are looking forward to 
writing more for our reports in English.  

Class Four 

This week we enjoyed starting our sewing in 
DT. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week, we are looking forward to 
learning about and creating persuasive 
posters to support Jake Goodall’s work. 

Collective Worship Themes 

Nehemiah 1:1-2:8, 6:15-16, 13:10-22  

What qualities of leadership do you think you 
might have?  

Our Weekly Reflection  

Living out our school values of: 

Determination, Trust, Friendship & Respect 
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SPORTS NEWS 
This week, children from Class 4 went to South Hunsley to take part in an  
Indoor Athletics tournament.  Next week, Class 4 are invited to a football 
tournament. There are still a couple of places left if interested. 
 

FONCS  NEWS 
Asda Rewards 

Do you shop at Asda? Did you know you could be getting free money for our school? The scheme is running 
for another 14 days so if you could sign up it would be really appreciated. Those that have joined have 
already raise £95.84 by just doing their usual shopping!  HERE'S HOW: 
1 - Download the Asda Rewards app and opt-in to “Cashpot for Schools”   

https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/asda-rewards/id1578902078 
2 - Choose your primary school 
3 - Shop in-store across Asda & George, and scan your Asda Rewards app at the 
checkout. 
4 - Shopping online? Simply log in to Asda.com using the same details as your Asda 
Rewards account. 

Help to raise funds for our school 
by signing up to  

“Easyfundraising Limited” 

Ideal when buying those online 
purchases at Christmas time. 

Scan the QR code for an easy link 

 

 

This Week’s Achievements 

Congratulations to: 

Edie for her football medal 

Ellie for her Stage 1 Learn to Swim certificate  

Olivia & Ava for taking part in the Rievaulx Abbey Monk Trail.  

 

PLEASE DO NOT PARK ON THE ZIG-ZAGS 
 

 
Let’s keep our children safe! 

https://url.uk.m.mimecastprotect.com/s/TpcACm2kLcj7qnrUGfRHRY_S2?domain=apps.apple.com


    

Dec 11th & 12th  
Dec 17th  
Dec 20th  
Jan 6th 
May 7th—9th 
June 4th—6th 
July 8th—9th 
July 9th—10th  

Christmas Nativity (2 performances each day at 10:30 & 2pm) 
Christmas Service at Church 
Last day of term 
Staff training day 
Class 3 residential to Raywell 
Class 4 residential to PGL, Newby Wiske 
Class 2 residential to Paxwold 
Class 1 residential to Paxwold 

Could you be a School Governor? 
We are looking for several new Governors to fill vacancies on our Governing Body. We need people who are 
willing to help in our school’s development and contribute to decisions that can directly affect every pupil. 
Governors take an interest in all aspects of the school and its work and are an essential part of school 
governance. 
Meetings are held four times a year, and training is given, so you don’t need any previous experience of 
education or meetings. Most important is a commitment to helping our school and its pupils be the best 
that they can be. 
We know parents are busy people and that your time is precious but your contribution can 
make a real positive contribution to the wellbeing of the school and it success. If you would 
like to find out more about the work of the Governors please get in touch via the school 
office and we would be very happy to answer any questions and talk informally about what 
the role entails. 
We would be grateful if you could let us know of your interest by Friday 6th December. 

Weekly News-
letter 

  SCHOOL MENU 
  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Hot Meal 

Option 
Pasta 

Bolognese 

Buttermilk 

chicken 

goujons with 

rice, peas and 

sweet and 

sour sauce 

Roast turkey 

with roast 

potatoes, 

mixed country 

vegetables and 

gravy 

Cheese and 

tomato pizza 

with wedges, 

vegetable 

sticks 

Battered fish, 

chips and 

beans 

Jacket Potato 

Option 

(vegan*) 

Jacket potato 

with beans* 

only  

Jacket potato 

with cheese 

or beans* 

Jacket potato 

with cheese or 

beans* 

Jacket potato 

with cheese 

or beans* 

Jacket potato 

with cheese 

or beans* 

Sandwich 

Option 

Ham, 

cheese or 

tuna 

Ham, 

cheese or 

tuna 

Ham,  

cheese or 

tuna 

Ham, 

cheese or 

tuna 

Ham, 

cheese or 

tuna 

Kitchen Update 
Works have almost been completed in the kitchen now.  Next week, we will undertake a deep clean before 

reopening.  Please order your children’s meals in advance by clicking the link here: 

https://forms.office.com/e/JmVNAWR6mL 

IMPORTANT  DATES   


